
SIESTA  VILLAGER     Issue: 02/13/2017
SCHEDULE: 

 
 

Monday 02-13-17 
9:00 Social Club Meeting – VH 
8:00 – 12:00 Treasure Hut-Closed during 9am Meeting 
10:00 Women’s Pool 
10:00 Use of Woodshop - WS 
10:30 Shuffleboard 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
1:00 Quilting – CR 
1:30-3:00rProduce Truck 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
1:00 Use of Woodshop - WS 
2:00 Table Tennis - AP 
5:30 Potluck Supper - VH 
6:30 9 Ball Pool 
6:45 Bridge - FL 
6:45 Cards and Games - VH 
Tuesday 02-14-17 
7:00 Men’s Golf - Executive Course 
7:45 Women’s Golf - Executive Course 
8:30 Bone Strengthening-VH 
9:00 Shuffleboard 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
1:00 Woodshop – WS 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
3:00-4:30  Women’s Social Club-AP 
6:30 8 Ball 
6:45 “500” – FL 
7:00 Poker-HW  
7:00 Pegs and Jokers VH 
Wednesday 02-15-17 
9:00 Ceramics - CR 
9:00 Shuffleboard 
9:30 Women’s Pool 

8:00 – 12:00 Treasure Hut  956-968-8774. 
10:00-11:00 Copy Time - Office 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
1:00 Art for Fun – CR 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
1:00 Woodshop – WS 
6:30 Hoss Collar 

7:00 Dominoes – FL 
7:00 Texas Hold ‘em HW 
7:00-9:00 Bluegrass Jam-AP 
Thursday2-16-17 
9:00 Shuffleboard 
9:00-10:30 Line Dancing VH 
10:00 Sewing time – CR 
10:00-11:00 AM Bible Study-HW 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
12:00-1pm JAM SESSION Lunch   VH 
1:00-3:00 Jam session VH 
1:00 Woodshop – WS 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
2:00 Table Tennis – AP 
7:00 Bingo - AP 
7:00 Mixed Pool (Jan & Feb Only) 
Friday 02-17-17 
8:30 Bone Strengthening-VH 
9:00-11 AM Friendly Shuffle 
9:30 Beginning Painting – CR 
10:00 Termites (Woodcarving) AP 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
12:45 Bowling - Pins & Cues/Weslaco 
1:00 Mahjong FL 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
2:00 Aquatic Exercise 
Saturday 02-18-17 
9:00 Shuffleboard 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
3:00-4:30  Women’s Social Club-AP 
Sunday 02-19--17 
9:00 Worship Service - VH 
10:30 Aquatic Exercise (weather permitting) 
1:30 Shuffleboard 
7:00 Table Tennis – AP 

Legend: 
HW - Harry Walker Bldg.    
AP - All Purpose Room 
ML - Memorial Library 
CR - Craft Room 
 VH - Village Hall 
FL - Fireplace Lounge WS – Workshop 

 
 



 
 
 
NEWCOMERS TO BE INTRODUCED on Monday, February 13, 2017: 
 Joe and Kelley Bellich (Illinois)           3130 San Jose 
Arlene Clewell (Iowa)                          3106 Azteca                515-250-0887 
Greg and Barb Rivet (Minnesota)       2719 Mesa Verde 
             Keith and Gayle Shantz, Chairpersons, Welcome and Orientation Committee 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
How many of you have heard of the Orphan Train?  Maybe you had ancestors that were 
affiliated with the Orphan Train. Between 1854 and 1929 more than 200,000 children from the 
East Coast via the Orphan Train had to travel  across America to be placed out into a new 
family and why children were homeless.  Dorothy A. Lund Nelson will present the program  
"Orphan Train Riders American/Canadian"  on Monday,  February 13 at 1:30pm in the main 
hall.  Admission is only $5.00 and includes cookies and coffee.  The interactive presentation is 
sponsored the Ladies' Social Club.  The public is invited to attend. 
******************************************************************************************************************* 

It's pizza time again at Peter Piper Pizza.  
Wed., FEB. 15th, at 11:30 a.m.                                
Sign up sheet is on the clipboards in the hall.  
We will celebrate February and August Birthdays and Anniversaries. If your birthday or anniversary is 
in these months, please bring a 9 x 15 cake, cut into 15 pieces. Mark the sheet who is having the 
birthday and how many years if it is your anniversary.   
Remember your Peter Piper cups for free soda, and don't forget your name tags. The sign up clip 
board will be taken down Tuesday at noon.  
In Michele's absence, call Karen Greeder if you have questions. 956-532-0430 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
Karaoke *** 
Everyone is invited to join us for a Karaoke Social Hour this Wednesday February 15, 2017, from 
2:30pm to 4:30pm in the All Purpose Room.  There will be singing, music, and room to dance, 
including line dancing. Doors open at 2 pm. 
Bring a beverage, bring something to snack on, bring your dancing shoes, and come have some 
fun.   Thank You.  Rick Fox 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
JAM  THURSDAYS  12:00-1PM LUNCH  JAM FROM 1:00-3:00 pm.  Please join us! 
 

        
  



    

 
 
Bible study  this week will be 930 am-11:00 am in the Harry Walker Building.  We will be 
studying a DVD Series (1 hour) Truth Project from Focus on the Family.  Please join us.  Lynda 
Kidd 
******************************************************************** 
QUILTING – This week – February 13th - there is nothing scheduled as far as a class, but come 
anyway – you never know what you might learn.  Karen Shakespeare will be in charge so if you have 
questions contact her.  Bring a “Show & Tell” or your finished Grow Bag from last week’s class.  On 
February 27th & March 6th (the dates will depend upon which date the Corporate Board chooses for 
their special meeting) Andrea O’Keefe will help us make a “Mystery Quilt”.  Again if you haven’t 
signed up come to the meeting and we will show you what the class is about and get you signed up if 
you are interested. We also set the date for our “Challenge Reveal” & potluck luncheon for March 
20th (please come even if you didn’t do the challenge) .  Remember the challenge – make a baby 
quilt or a lap size quilt using fabric from your stash – if you don’t have enough in your cupboard check 
out our cupboard in the Craft Room – we have lots of odds & ends that could be made into a quilt – 
these will be donation quilts and we will give them to a needy organization here in Weslaco.  We meet 
every Monday afternoon at 1:00 PM in the Craft Room.  Any questions please contact Jurene 
Gardner or Karen Shakespeare. 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
FISH FRY, FRIDAY, 2-17-17 
 
Monday, 2/13, will be the last day to purchase Fish Fry tickets for Friday, 2/17.  Tickets are $7 PP and 
menu is Fried Fish, Potato Salad, Beans, Rolls, tea, coffee & Dessert.  Social Hour starts at 5:30 pm 
and dinner is at 6:00 pm. A 5 piece banjo band will be providing music.  There will be a door prize.  
Bring your own table service & include a spoon for ice cream.  Unbreaded fish & take outs are 
available but we need to know in advance if you want either.  Contact Burt & Jan Brown or Lorne & 
Angie Hill for tickets, questions, to volunteer or to let us know if you want unbreaded fish or a take 
out.  Thanks for your support 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



COME TO BREAKAST, SATURDAY, FEB 18TH 2017  
Hosted by the Men’s Club.  Saturday, Feb 18th 7:00 am to 9:00 am 
Price $5.00  choice of bacon or Sausage 
 
All you can eat of the Pancakes, Scambled Eggs with Ham and Cheese, jam, apple sauce coffee, 
milk, and hot water for your tea.   
BYOT Bring your own table service.   
Sign up sheet will be passed around at the morning meeting.  Monday, February 6th & 13th, and 
posted in the Hall.   
 
Please sign up by Tuesday, February 14 or call 608-604-6466 Jim Husnik 
 
 
EVERYONE WELCOME!!!! 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
 
 
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT!!! 
WILLIAM FLORIAN 
“Those Were the Days” 
February 19, Sunday 
“This land is your land...” “Puff, the magic dragon...” “If I had a hammer...”   
 William Florian will present his musical show “Those Were the Days” on February 19, Sunday 
evening, 7:00 p.m. in the Village Hall. His show features 'The Spirit and Songs of the 60s'. and will 
include a special tribute to John Denver. William was a member of The New Christy Minstrels in the 
1960s. 
William performed as a part of the Harlingen Concert Association season in 2015. The show was a 
favorite of that season – enjoyed by many. It was suggested to him then that residents of the Winter 
Texan parks and retirement villages in the RGV would really enjoy his performances – the rest is 
history.   
Tickets are $7.00 each, and are available at the Social Club meetings on Monday mornings. During 
the week, contact Dick/Gayle at 3026 Sonora (956-969-3558).  
 
Entertainment is open to the public – tickets are available at the door. Invite your friends to join you 
for a great show. Doors open at 6:00 P.M. Popcorn, ice cream bars and soft drinks will be available. 
There will be a 50/25/25 drawing and door prizes. See you there!!! 
 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
 
 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
Everyone is invited to stay after the Feb 27th social meeting in the hall to listen to a presentation 
regarding the Vial of Life given by Lt Rich Stubbs, Public Education Officer, Weslaco Fire 
Department .  He'll begin at approximately 10:00.  Please call Deb Stream, 402-290-0731, if you any 
questions. 
******************************************************************************************************************* 
 
THAT'S ENTERTAINMENT!!! 
Plan to attend! 
All shows at 7:00 P.M.                                                                          March 4-Pelican West 
February 19 Those Were the Days                      March 15 Luau-The Castaways 
February 21 Razz-Ma-Tazz 
March 2 The Piano Man  
March 5 Laughing Bird 
DANCES 
February 2 Siesta Fiesta – Diego 
February 11 Valentine's Day – Lynn Dvorak 
February 28 Madri Gras – Solid Gold Dance Party 
******************************************************************************************************************* 

 
MARDI GRAS DANCE INFO......COME TO THE MARDI GRAS DANCE ON FEB. 28TH AND BE 
PREPARED FOR A GOOD TIME.  WE WILL HAVE BEADS. WE WILL HAVE A KING AND QUEEN 
CONTEST. WE WILL HAVE PRIZES.  WE WILL HAVE KING CAKE.  DISC JOCKEY "BIG DADDY" WILL BE 
SPINNING GOOD OLD ROCK AND ROLL MUSIC  AND TRIVIA FOR YOUR ENJOYMENT AND DANCING 
FEET. DON'T DANCE?  COME ANYHOW AND YOU NEVER KNOW WHAT YOU MIGHT SEE DURING OUR 
FAT TUESDAY CELEBRATION.  TICKETS ARE $7.00 PP AND A SEATING CHART IS BEING USED. ICE, 
POPCORN, SODA AVAILABLE AND SOME MUNCHIES WILL BE ON THE TABLES. THIS IS NOT A 
DINNER!!!! COME AND ENJOY.  DJ STARTS AT 7:00, BUT DOORS WILL BE OPEN AT 6:00.  ALSO THE 
50/25-25 DRAWINGS WILL BE HELD. TICKETS AVAILABLE AT MONDAY MORNING MEETINGS OR 
FROM DON OR AMY VANDEEST AT 2908 SIERRA VISTA. 715-340-5570 OR 715-412-2642. 
 
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT!!! 
 
RAZZ-MA-TAZZ 
February 21, Tuesday 
Razz-Ma-Tazz will present their Spring Show on February 21, Tuesday evening at 7:00 P.M. in the 
Village Hall. Razz-Ma-Tazz is a select group of about twenty high school students from the music 
program of Rowe High School in McAllen. They are very talented, and their show is delightful. Razz-
Ma-Tazz is one of the very most popular entertainment groups in the Rio Grande Valley. They have 
won the Valley Star Award for Musical Group of the Year or Variety Act of the Year several times in 
previous years. 



Tickets are $5.00 each, and are available at the Social Club meetings on Monday mornings, and from 
Dick/Gayle at 3026 Sonora (956-969-3558).  
Entertainment is open to the public – tickets are available at the door. Invite your friends to join you 
for a great show. Doors open at 6:00 P.M. Popcorn, ice cream bars and soft drinks will be available. 
There will be a 50/25/25 drawing and door prizes. 
 
Announcements:  
 New address and phone number:   Sherrill and Morris Wright 
2918 Mesa Verde, 956-854-4622.  Our home address is 20-889 Chestnut Cr., Sudbury, On P3A 5Y7 705-470- 
5587. 
 
DIRECTORY CORRECTION: 
The correct phone number is 
 
Jim & Arlene Wisnicky  956-447-8248 
 
 
 
 
 
If anyone has a small wheel chair or a shower chair they would like to donate to the Hut, we would be 
very grateful. 
The Hut lends items such as crutches, walkers, canes, potty chairs, wheel chairs, and a couple of car seats for 
children to village residents. We are glad to help provide this service to our Village but sure could use another 
wheel chair and a shower chair.  
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
 
SIESTA VILLAGE TERMITES 
We are a group of wood carvers that meet Friday mornings in the All Purpose Room from 10:00-12:00.  
Anyone interested in carving or just seeing what we do—is more than welcome.  Ring your own projects to 
work on or we can start you off on a small project.  We have two excellent instructors to help—Dave  and Jim 
Thalacker.  Please come and join us. 
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
MEAT LOAF DINNER IS COMING SOOOON!             
SATURDAY, FEB 25, 2017 
Social at 5:30 pm   Dinner at 6:00 pm 
Treat yourself to an evening out.  No Cooking, No serving, No Clean-up 
A great meal for only $8.00…tax and tip included. 
Tickets on sale Monday Morning, Fe.13th  & 20th  
Or: call 608-604-6466  or email jhusnik@mwt.net before Feb 21.   
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
 
SHRIMP BOIL 2017              



FRIDAY, MARCH 10 
Tickets go on sale this Monday moning and continue until Monday, March 6.  They can only be purchased 
other times by callin John/Shelly Mc Eachern @956-520-8797 
 
SHRIMP    $15.00 EA     FISH $10.00 EA.   
Before dinner snacks provided, reserved seating-take-out meals available.  
SHRIMP OR FISH, baked potatoes & condiments, Vegetales, Klondike Bars and Tea and Coffee 
 
Dance to follow with music by  Rick Fox 
Co-Chairs;  Ed & Sheri Kranz and Vern and Cheryl Vogel 
***************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
 

Heads    up!!                        
 
Friday, March 17, 2017 we will host  our Spring Salad Luncheon .  This year we will combine it with a style 
show!  We will be featuring the clothes from Wells, Lionel’s, (both of Weslaco) and Bec’s from Mc Allen.  We 
will be featuring world famous models from right here at Siesta Village!  Speaking of models…we need 18 
ladies to model the beautiful clothes the stores will provide for us.  Any age, any size.  All are welcome.  Please 
contact Linda Glorfield 712-253-0724 or Lois Greinke  712-420- 0547  if you are interested.  There will be door 
prizes, great salads and a lot of fun for everyone!  There is also a rumor that a local celebrity may be present to 
act as the ladie’s escort as they leave the stage. 
More to come as things develop.  Watch carefully, as the time will probably change so we can accommodate 
everyone.   
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
FROM SIESTA VILLAGE OFFICE   
Office hours: 7-12 1-3 Monday through Friday. 
The assessment fee and shareholder fee are ready to be paid.  You have until January 31, 2017 to pay them. 
If not paid by January 31, 2017 there will be a penalty add on.  Copy day is on Wednesday each week unless 
holiday.   Welcome Back  Enjoy your season.   Rita M Phelps, Manager  
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
Villager Information: 
If you have information you would like in the Villager, it needs to be given to me by 9PM the Wed. prior 
to Monday publication.  You may put it in the mailbox at our house, 3031 Palmetto, email to 
siestavillager@gmail.com or call me at 712-253-0724.  We will use the current format for now.  Also, if you 
email, please put whatever it is you want in the Villager in the body of the email, not as an attachment.  We will 
use font Arial size 11.  Also, there are times we need to send out an announcement and the best way to 
reach out seems to be email.  So, please make sure I have your updated email address.  Remember, 
access the website:  siestaretirementvillage.com and user name is srvresident  password is thevillager.  (all 
lower case, no spaces)     Linda Glorfield 
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
The Hut has a Beautiful basket filled fun things for Valentines Day. We will be selling 
chances on the Basket for the first 2 Mondays in February. Just in time to give it to your Sweetie. 



The Hut Crew 
 
****************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
 
Please note DO NOT RECYCLE  GLASS, GARBAGE(ORGANIC WASTE), STYROFOAM, 
ELECTRONICS AND BATTERIES. We have to be careful and Please break down your 
cardboard, crush your plastic bottles ( # 1 &2). This allows us to put more into the bins. If we 
misuse the bins they will be removed by  Redfish. Thanks for your help..Corp Board 

 
 
 
 
Children’s Protective Services  
If you stayed in hotels or motels en route to the Valley and tucked those unused toiletries in your 
luggage, they may be placed in the rectangular green plastic container in the corner of the Village 
Hall near the clipboards or dropped off at my home.  I will sort them and deliver them to the Weslaco 
office of Children’s Protective Services.  CPS social workers give them to children and teens who are 
being placed in foster care.  Please make sure that all bottle caps are firmly screwed on.   
 Items that are needed for the children and teens: 
Bath soaps and body washes 
Shampoos and conditioners 
Body and hand lotions 
Shower caps 
Dental supplies  
 Gayle Shantz, 3008 San Jacinto Drive, 447-8303 
 
A BIG THANKYOU!! 
This is for everyone who donated change and bills to our money jar.  We are buying supplies or the 
Life Books.  
 All the children o the Weslaco Child Protective Services will receive books as tis is an ongoing 
project.   
 
The money jar will be on the front table by the 50-25-25.  Thanks so much, Maureen Keppy and 
Gayle Shantz, co-chairs 
 
 
 
 
SPORTS AND GAMES: 
 
MEN'S GOLF:  2-7-17  
We had twenty seven golfers come out today on another great day of golf. Rick Beard had the long putt on  



# nine. Jerome Rotert was closest to the pin on # 2 . Tom Flicek led the scoring with a round of thirty.    
Tournament scores are posted in the hallway by the kitchen.     
Jim Major   
 
LADIES GOLF:    
Wow! Another beautiful Tuesday morning for ladies golf.  We had 19 ladies out on 2-6-17, for our 1st day of 
league tournament play.  The game of the day was longest putt on hole.  #8.  The winners were:  Sharon 
Beard, Pat Wautlet, Dawn Bowers, Judy Beggs, and Mona Nelson. 
We had one team of three players that had the same score.  Amazing.  Two ladies led the way in scoring, 
Linda Bacon with 36 and Sharon Penner with 39.  We had only two ladies that had birdies, Peggy Schaefer 
and Linda Bacon. 
But our star golfer was Deb Stream that had an Eagle and a Chip -in on the same hole # 4.   
Ladies- for Valentine's Day, we will try to wear red, pink or white.  And we are planning to take a picture of our 
golf ladies. 
Also, the best of golfing for Linda Eckert and Kay Kristjanson for the Olympics on Feb. 16th. 
 
Enjoy!!  Linda Bacon 
 
 
CANASTA 2-6-17 
Winners Tables: 
Winners Tables: 
 
1  Sandy Leohr, Jay Lee Dick and Arlene Forward 
2  Sherm Kortie, Morris Wright and Jack Hylton 
3  Annette Cyr and Lorne Hill 
4  Linda Bacon, Wanda Klima and Jim Klima 
5  Suzanne Hageman, Wanda Fox and Maureen Keppy 
6  Jim Swenson, John Stahl and Roger Aker 
 
Submitted by Sharon Marsh 
 
LADIES POOL  
 
Siesta Ladies Pool players:   Ladies pool is played Mondays right after the Monday meeting.  Ladies Pool is 
every Monday around 9:30am-10am and Wednesdays at 9:30am.  We welcome all ladies that would like to 
play.  We have help available, if you are just getting started.  Please come and join in the fun.   
A BIG CONGRATULATIONS TO GEORGIA BROWN WHO WON 2ND PLACE ~SILVER IN THE GOLDEN 
AGE OLYMPICS in Mc Allen!!! 
We hope Bettie Crowe & Georgia Brown will bring home some medals in the Mid Valley Olympics.  Ladies 
Pool Contact: Deena Oungst 956-351-5125  Hope to see you there!!!  
Mixed Pool:  You don’t need a partner to play.  We will pick one for you.  Come and join in the fun.  Thursdays 
7pm and will run Every Thursday until-CORRECTION Feb 23, 2017 will be the last mixed pool.  Chair for 
Mixed Pool:  Doug & Kathy Bormann 605-770-8947 
 
 
BOWLING 
2/4/17  John Polries had high series of 536, Ginger Meyer had high series for ladies of 429. Free games won 
by Ginger (2), John P, Dave, and Sharon Penner.  Money pots won by Larry (2) and Dave.  
Karen Greeder 956-351-5002 



Pins and Cues Bowling in Weslaco  Fridays, 12:45 
 
MEN’S POOL  
Larrie Kidd and Stew McCray won Silver medal  on 1/31/2017   in Golden Age Olympics in McAllen TX 
yesterday.  
   
The men’s pool practice will be Mon-Sat from 3pm-5pm 
The pool play off we had 8 players First Larrie Kidd   second  Stew McCrae  alternate  Don Vandale 
 
PEGS AND JOKERS  
We will be playing Pegs and Jokers on Tuesday night in the Village Hall.  Everyone is welcome to come.  Bring 
a game if you have one. If you do-n't know the game and want to learn please come and we will show you.   
Any questions call Angie Hill 956 246 1237 or e-mail fourft10@gmail.com 
  
MAHJONG   
We will start Mahjong again this season.  We will play on Friday at 1:00 pm in the Fireplace Lounge.  A few of 
us started getting together last winter and are anxious to get back into it.  Please come out and play.  If you 
don't know the game we will teach you.  It is a fun and challenging game.   Any questions call Angie Hill 956 
246 1237 or e-mail fourft10@gmail.com 
 
 
DOMINOES WINNERS 
Table 1:  Jack Barron. John Stahl, Lorne Hill 
Table 2:  Judy Ackerman, Gilbert Dick, Jane Peterson 
Table 3:  Sherrill Wright 
 
 500 Winners 2-7--17 
Table Winners:  
1  Dixie Christopherson 
2  Sharon Marsh 
3  Jim Swenson 
4  Judy Aker 
 
Submitted by Sharon Marsh 
Bridge winners  
Bridge Winners 2/6/2017 
 
1st:   Carolyn Kucera 
2nd:  Jack Morrison 
3rd:   Charlotte Gentzkow 
 
 
 
 OLYMPICS:  



These are the residents who will be representing us!  Congrats for all the hard work that got 
you here and good luck in your events.  Thank you again to the Social Board for providing 
matching shirts for all the Olympiads.  We will be arranging delivery and instructions very 
soon.  We will be doing pictures on Feb 20, 2017 the Monday following the events so be sure 
to wear your medals and your shirt when we take the photos!   
Olympic Reps for SRV:  956-351-5125  Deena & Tom Oungst 
  
SIESTA OLYMPIADS FOR 2017 OLYMPICS WEEK OF FEB 13-FEB 17, 2017 
  
8 BALL: FEB 13, 2017 MEN MAGIC VALLEY 8:30 WOMEN VICTORA PALMS 8:30AM 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  JERRY BURTON 812-350-6366 
MEN—STEW MC CRAE & LARRIE KIDD  ALTERNATE: 
WOMEN--GEORGIA BROWN & BETTIE CROWE ALTERNATE: KATHY BORMANN 
  
CONTRACT BRIDGE: FEB 14, 2017 9:00 AM VICTORIA PALMS 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  CHARLOTTE GENTZKOW 956-532-9417 
MEN—JACK MORRISON & ERRYL MENDENHALL  ALT: NONE 
WOMEN—CHARLOTTE GENTZKOW & LINDA SCHAAF ALT: GLORIA BAUER 
  
BEAN BAG:   FEB 14, 2017 SNOW TO SUN 8:30AM 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  JERRY BURTON 812-350-6366 
MEN-DON THOMPSON & JIM CROWE  ALTERNATE:  JERRY BURTON 
WOMEN-BETTIE CROWE & MARY THOMPSON ALTERNATE: SANDY ARIES 
  
TEXAS HOLD’EM FEB 14, 2017 LLANO GRANDE 6:OOPM 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  JIM JAJOR 956-376-1051 & GILBERT DICK 320-221-1590 
MEN—WAYNE SHANNON & DAN MICHAUD  ALT: NONE 
WOMEN—ANDREA  O’KEEFE & JAY LEE DICK  ALT: NONE 
  
BOWLING: WED FEB 15, 2017 PINS & QUES 1PM SIESTA VILLAGE HOST 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  KAREN & DAVE GREEDER 956-351-5002 
MEN—DAVE GREEDER & LARRY WHITE  ALT: MARK MC GUIRE 
WOMEN—KAREN GREEDER & SHARON PENNER ALT: NONE 
  
GOLF FEB 16, 2017 11:30 LOS LAGO GOLF COURSE 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  JIM MAJOR 956-376-1051 & LINDA BACON 
MEN-- LARRIE KIDD & SCOTT MITCHELL ALT JON OEHRLEIN 
WOMEN-- LINDA ECKERT & KAY KRISTJANSON ALT PEGGY SCHAEFFER 
  
SHUFFLEBOARD: FRI FEB 17, 2017 PINE TO PALM 9AM 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  HELEN LAMSON 701-281-0394 
MEN—SCOTT MITCHELL  & LYN HEAMAN  ALT: WAYNE SHANNON 



WOMEN—HELEN LAMSON & JUNE SHANNON ALT: KATHY MITCHELL 
  
CARDS 500  FEB 17, 2017 RIO VALLEY ESTATES 8:30AM 
CONTACT COORDINATOR:  SHARON MARSH 317-697-3931 
MEN—CHRIS CHRISTOPHERSON & DON JACOBSON ALT: ROGER AKER 
WOMEN—DIXIE CHRISTOPHERSON & BETTY BENTSON ALT: SHIRLEY HANDSCHKE 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 


